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 Interim Minor Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Exeter City Council in pursuance of the powers conferred 
upon it by sections 18A to 18E of the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended by 
the Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013) shall undertake a review of the 
parliamentary polling districts and parliamentary polling places concerning the polling districts 
currently designated MB and MC (St. Thomas Ward) and NB and ND (Topsham Ward).  

Any person or organisation wishing to make a representation in respect of the arrangement 
of polling districts and polling places as shown above must write to: Mr. Jeff Chalk, Polling 
District Review, Electoral Services Office, Exeter City Council, Paris Street, EXETER EX1 
1JN or electoral.services@exeter.gov.uk by 8 July 2022. 
 
The Council would welcome any person or body with expertise in access for persons with 
any type of disability to comment on the Acting Returning Officer’s representations, or on any 
other matter. Where possible, people making representations should suggest alternative 
places that may be used as polling places. 
 
This review will require a submission to be made by the Acting Returning Officer for the 
Exeter Constituency. This submission will be published on the City Council website by 24 
June 2022. 
 
It is intended that the Council will make its recommendations in such time as to facilitate the 
introduction of any new arrangements for the polling districts and places as shown above by 
the publication of the revised electoral register on 1 December 2022. 
 
 
Karime Hassan 
Chief Executive & Growth Director 
6 June 2022 
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